
14th July 2025  
Full Council 

 

Website Updates 

1.Background. 
 

Following the change from Calne Without Parish Council to Derry Hill & Studley Parish 
Council the images on the website are outdated and need replacing to fully represent 
the new boundaries. 
 
2.Proposal 
 
During the discussions last year I obtained a quote from a professional photographer in 
the village to get an idea of costs of engaging a professional to get a portfolio of good 
quality images that we can use on the website. 
 
3.  Discussion 
In terms of budget we still have £475 in reserve for CGR prep tasks, one of these tasks 
this budget was created for was  jobs for the website. 
 
4.Request 
That councillors consider the engagement of a professional photographer to obtain a 
portfolio of images for use on the council website.  
 
Katherine Checchia 
8th July 2025 

 
 
 


